
From: Perley Lane Homeowners      November 4, 2015 

 

To: Joe Caldarola, Smithfield Construction 

 

RE: Landscaping Re-Planting Plan 

 

Joe: 

We had a meeting Monday November 2 to discuss the site walk that had taken place on Oct 30th; it was 

attended by: 

Bert Gerbracht Kathy & Marty Hall 

Judy & Jack Curran Cheryl Hempen 

Cindy & Dave Limauro Kam Damtoft 

Darrel Ford Chris & Steve Holmgren 

Rosemary Wang Sue & Brent Sadler 

 

Our goal was to exchange information about what we heard and saw during the walk, and to expedite (if 

possible) the next steps. After good discussion on a variety of issues, the consensus was to send you this 

letter stating: 

 The residents listed above support the proposed Re-planting Plan as outlined in the diagram 

“Perley Lane Landscaping As-Built and Re-Planting Plan, Date: 9-14-15” provided by Joe 

Caldarola. This re-planting is to address the concerns of the Conservation Commission. 

 The affected homeowners will work with Joe to select plants for their area that are approved by 

the Conservation Commission.  

We hope that having this letter before the Conservation Commission meeting on Nov 12 will clarify the 

homeowners’ opinion in the matter.  

Several homeowners also plan to attend the Conservation Commission meeting. 

Sincerely,  

Perley Lane Homeowners 


